COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

400 NORTH STREET, HARRISBURG, PA 17120

October 16, 2015

TO ALL PARTIES OF RECORD

Re:  PUC Bureau of Investigation and Enforcement, Complainant
v. Nasser Limousine, LLC, Respondent
Docket Number: C-2015-2488425

To All Parties of Record:

On October 15, 2015, my office received the attached letter from State Representatives
Michael Carroll and Marty Flynn regarding the above captioned formal complaint. However, our
review of the letter revealed no certificate of service.

Therefore, to ensure due process, we have enclosed a copy of the letter submitted by State
Representatives Carroll and Flynn under cover of this Secretarial Letter to constitute service for
purposes of 52 Pa. Code Sections 1.54, 1.57, and 1.58. The letter has now been served upon all
Parties of Record to the case and added to the record at the above docket along with this
Secretarial Letter.

Sincerely,

Rosemary Chiavetta
Secretary

Enclosure

cc: All Parties of Record
Office of Administrative Law Judge
Honorable Michael Carroll, PA House of Representatives
Honorable Marty Flynn, PA House of Representatives

IN REPLY PLEASE

REFER TO OUR FILE

C-2015-2488425
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QOctober 13, 2015

Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission
P.O. Box 3265

Harrisburg, PA 17105

RE: Case Status C-2015-2488425 BI&E v. Nasser Limousine, LLC

Dear Secretary Chiavetta:

It has come to our attention the PUC, Bureau of Investigation and Enforcement, has filed a
formal complaint against Nasser Limousine of Moosic, Pennsylvania.

After having met with constituents who had knowledge of the limousine service provided by
Nasser, we are interested to know the current status of this matter and further request the details
of the disposition of this case so we can share that information with these individuals. ' We
understand the final adjudication of this matter may not have been determined but do wish to
share any pertinent information relative to this matter as the complaint is considered.

We have every confidence the PUC will take the appropriate steps to ensure the public’s safety
in this case and we look forward to your reply.

Sincerely,
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